
 
Date:- 12/01/2015 

 

Notice 

  All the Students Of IT Department are hereby 

informed that They should make Groups of 9-10 

students(Per Group) for presentation of Modules in 

every subject and inform the respected Faculty on or 

before 24th Jan 2015. 

 

 

 

 

         By Order 
            HOD 
         (IT-Department) 


